

St. Jerome School

128 Woods Street
Kirkland Lake, ON P2N 2S4
705-567-5800(P) 705-567-5838(Fax)
Principal: Karen M. MacGregor B.A. B. Ed.



email: kmacgregor@ncdsb.on.ca

September 6th, 2012

Dear Parents:

The policy of the *Northeastern Catholic District School Board* requires teachers to have written permission from parents to take students on field trips around the local community. Teachers schedule these field trips on a regular basis as part of the school curriculum. Some examples of short outings may include a visit to the museum, church, library, stores, parks, arena & community centre, etc. To comply with School Board policy, and to avoid asking for written permission each and every time your son/daughter participates in a field trip, you are requested to complete the permission form below. This form will be retained at the school and will remain in effect for the 2012 - 2013 school year.

Parent Signature	 Date
to participate in class/school field trips in the community of Kirkland Lake. I expect to be notified, in advance, of these trips.	
Student's Name	 Grade
I give my permission for:	

Karen MacGregor, Principal	
Sincerely,	
Sincerely,	
inank you for your co-operation in this matter.	

Please have your son/daughter return this permission slip to school as soon as possible.